ADP CR3, LLC

15760 West Power Line Drive | Crystal River, FL 34429

Bryant Atkins, Radiation Protection & Chemistry Manager
0.352.224.1200, ext. 2938
bakins@northstar.com

ADP23-0012

Date: May 1, 2023

Stephen E. Raines

Executive Director

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830

Austin, Texas 78701

Subject: ADP CR3 Impact Agreement Amendment

Dear Mr. Raines:

With this letter, ADP-CR3 is requesting additional volume and curies for disposal under Import
Agreement 2-0349-00. The original Import Agreement dated July 27, 2022 authorized
importation for disposal of 4,000 cubic feet and 150 curies during the term of the agreement.
The First Amendment to the Agreement dated April 20, 2023 increased the authorization of
import for disposal to 7,650 cubic feet and 400 curies.

Due to further acceleration of D&D operations, ADP CR3 will exceed the volume and activity
that was projected in the First Amendment. We request that an additional 2,350 cubic feet and
400 curies be added to Import Agreement 2-0349-00, for a new total of 10,000 cubic feet and
800 curies.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (352) 224-1200 ext. 2938

Sincerely,
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Leon Bryant Akins Jr.
ADP CR3 Decommissioning
Radiation Protection and Chemistry Manager
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